
AGM
Tuesday 31 March

7.30 pm, School Hall

COUNTING DOWN...
The AGM is only two weeks away and we're looking forward to seeing plenty of new faces, and catching up 

with some old ones too. But most of all we're looking forward to your input. Input into what you’d like to see 

the S’Mart Community do, what you think we should be fundraising for, what projects you would like to see 

happen around the school.

Come and meet with a group of people passionate about supporting our kid's learning and our school 

community. Or just come along for the wine and cheese and social chat – because we also need your vote  

for the new managing committee. 

Nominations received to date are:

• Jo Bethell is standing for chair - Jo was a key organiser for the Fiesta last year and thought she’d 

come back for more!

• Jane Catley did such a sterling job as treasurer last year, she is nominated for treasurer this year!

• Julie Young is passionate about communities caring for each and becoming friends and is 

nominated as co-leader for the Community Team.

• Erin Sadler is a force behind making things happen and is nominated as co-leader for the 

Community Team.

But it’s not too late to be involved – we can still receive nominations on the night! Put your hand up if 

you think you’re a good fit for one of the above positions, secretary for the managing committee, co-leader 

for the Fundraising Team or co-leader for the Practical Jobs Team (both of which have a number of eager 

helpers ready to do stuff). Plus there’s still space for up to 6 additional parents to be part of the Committee.

All positions are open because the current committee retires at the AGM as per the constitution. Check out  

the S’Mart Community page on the school website for more info on the committee and teams. And don't  

forget you can also just become a helper on one of the teams to make things happen.

We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday!



PUT IT IN YOUR DIARY
YEAR 5/6 PARENTS

Breakfast/Coffee at Fava. Come down at 8:45 AM on either Wednesday 25 or Friday 27 March.

ROOM 6 & 7 FAMILIES

Picnic lunch on Sunday 12 April at 12:30 PM at the school adventure playground (the big tyre playground).

PARENT REPS
A big thank you to the parent reps who are organising the pod or syndicate family/parent events.

Rooms 1, 4, 11, 14/15, 19, 20, 22 and 23 are still in need of parent reps. Please email  

smartcommunity2014@gmail.com if you would like to be a parent rep for your class making family fun for 

your pod happen.

MEALS & BAKING
The Smart Community has a MEALS database to help families in crisis and a BAKING database to help 

these families and for catering for events. It would be great to have more people on the databases. Please  

email smartcommunity2014@gmail.com if you are willing to help with meals or baking.

FRIENDSHIP LIST CONFIDENTIALITY
The Friendship Lists have been sent home to the families who chose to participate. Please remember that  

each contact list is confidential and is only for use by those who participated. If anyone asks for information  

off the list, permission must first be sought from the individual concerned. Please keep it in a safe place out  

of view. It is only to be used for the organising of social events like play dates and birthdays, and for parents 

to get to know, encourage and support each other. It is not to be used for any publication or as a business  

contact tool.
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